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AGM 

Please see communication 

sent out from FOBs regarding 

the AGM on Wednesday 11th 

October @ 3pm at school.  

If you would like to help and 

be part of the team, please 

speak to the school office or a      

member of the FOBs team. It 

would be great to see you all 

the meeting.  

School Uniform  and PE Kits 

A huge thank you to all parents/carers for supporting the 
school and PE uniform policy. The children look wonderful. 
If you get the chance pop into celebration assembly on a         
Friday—it looks fabulous. A sea of consistent blue!  
 

Macmillan Coffee Morning  

Thanks to everyone for donating cakes for our  coffee morning. It was a lovely morning enjoyed 

by all and we raised £108 for the charity which is great news. Thank you to the FOBs members 

who helped with serving refreshments. A great team effort.  

 

School Council 

Please meet our school. they are ready to represent our 

classes this year and move the school even further forward.  

 

 

Harvest  

Thank you to all who supported 

the Harvest Festival at the 

church this morning. The chil-

dren sang beautifully and made 

us all proud.  

We are still taking donations 

which can be brought into school 

until the 13th October and then 

these will be donated to the       

Daventry food bank.  

 

Allotment  

The allotment has been a huge success since starting back 

in September and we have harvested so much produce. 

The one the children are most proud of is 

the pumpkins. Just 

look at them!  



Reflection  

In  a world where horrible things happen under no ones control, do what we can to make the world a 
better place. Be Kind.  
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Students  

We successfully supported students from the University of Northampton and the University of 

Bedfordshire last year and this resulted in those trainee teachers securing full time teaching posi-

tions in varying schools. This is an excellent opportunity for Barby and we will continue to sup-

port universities with their teacher training programmes. 

Mr Wickstead  

Thank you to Mr Wickstead who took 

on the challenge of running  the 

Great North Run this year. He was 4.5 

minutes faster than the last time he 

did this so this is a great effort on his 

part. Thank you to everyone who 

made donations and I am hoping to 

share how much was raised for the 

cause and also for school very soon! 

Thank you Mr Wickstead! We will be 

putting the money towards some out-

door shelters for the playground with 

support from FOBS. 

Multiplication Meeting  

The Year 4 children will sit a    

statutory multiplication test in 

June.  We would like to invite 

parents/carers into school to 

share more information with 

them on Wednesday 15th No-

vember  @ 6pm.  

SATs and Residential Meeting 

 The Year 6 children sit their 

SATs Tests in May.  We would 

like to invite parents/carers in 

to share more information 

with them on Wednesday 8th 

November  @ 6pm at school. 

we will also be sharing infor-

mation about the residential 

so we also  invite Year 5 to 

this meeting.  

Phonics Meeting  

We would like to invite       

Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 

parents/carers in to share 

more information with them 

about phonics. We will look at 

how we use Little Wandle in 

school and what you can do 

to help at home. This is on 

Thursday 19th October   @ 

2:45pm. 


